
To Marlc 

Schedule 1 to the Minutes of the 
Development Permit Panel 
meeting held on Wednesday, 
February 27, 2019. 

I agree as well that the construction site traffic enter and exit off Bridgeport road. 

Date: FG3RI.-f.lt12t 2-7, 26tCf 

Item #..__.2.--.____ .._ 
Re: DP I~- 82500 0 

'-'-------...J 
At the present time we are working with Richmond Bylaws to have no parking signs installed in front of our 
homes. We get choked off regularly by Costco shoppers parking here and we know the limitations of our small 
street. I feel that many large vehicles on our street would be a hardship for ourselves and our neighbours. 

Best regards 
Ramon Carfrae 

-----Original Message-----
From: Seana Alexander <seana.lynn@hotmail.com> 
Sent: February 26,2019 5:19PM 
To: mmcmullen@richmond.ca 
Cc: vsmart@mac.com; toddharris@me.com; mudflatter@gmail.com; Seana Alexander 
<seana.lynn@hotmail.com>; Ramon Carfrae <info@richmondcedarworks.ca>; Ellen Bodnarik 
<evilsockhaven@shaw.ca>; Jennifer Schmidt <jenniferschmidt@hotmail.com>; bpopaziv@shaw.ca; 
qualicum tom@hotmail.com 
Subject: Resident concerns on development permit number 18-825006 

Dear Mark, 

Thank you for taking my call today and hearing my concerns regarding some of the safety issues that I feel need 
to be heard and addressed at the upcoming meeting of the major development of 9455 and 9533 Bridgeport 
Road. We have all been long time residents of this small residential street of Beckwith Road East of the Oak 
bridge. Resident family members have built their homes here and the some of oldest residents being in their 
90's who walk and around our small neighbourhood. I walk my child to school and my concern as well as 
others who will be contacting is the the large dump trucks coming down Beckwith. There is no side walk and 
we have to be earful as it is and we would like to be able to walk safely in our neighbourhood. 

We all are very aware that this area is under much development. However, we request that the developers 
acknowledge and make a safety traffic plan alongside with the city to keep our all of our residents safe with 
these very large moving vehicles. 

We strongly request that the dump trucks, large trucks, excavators and or vehicles enter/exit off Bridgeport 
access point. 

Sincerely, 

Seana Alexander 
9431 Beckwith Road 
604-442-9663 
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